
The BUCKHORN COMMUNITY CENTRE  
is Recruiting a NEW Board Member 

 

 
Mission Statement:   A thriving community built through collaboration. 

 
Are you a financially-minded individual passionate about building a stronger community? 
 
The Buckhorn Community Centre (BCC) seeks a new Board member who will: 
 

1.​ Champion the BCC's mission. 
2.​ Guide the BCC's long-term vision and support developing and implementing our strategic plan. 
3.​ Actively participate in committees, represent the BCC externally, and contribute to enhancing our 

offerings. 
4.​ Embrace values of respect, inclusivity, collaboration, accountability, and sustainability. 
5.​ Contribute your financial management, strategic planning, and problem-solving skills. 
6.​ Be committed to participate in 11 Board meetings per year (typically on the third Tuesday morning, 

subject to change). 
 
We encourage you to apply if you're ready to leverage your financial expertise and passion to strengthen our 
community.  
 
Whether you're a seasoned Board member or eager to contribute your skills for the first time, we welcome 
your interest and invite you to connect with a current Board member to learn more. New members will 
receive comprehensive onboarding to ensure a smooth transition. If you know someone who would be a 
valuable addition to our Board, please share this opportunity. 
 
Have we piqued your interest?  
Contact Judy McWhirter, General Manager at:  generalmgr@buckhorncommunitycentre.com  or Molly Kriksic, 
directorMKriksic@buckhorncommunitycentre.com for instructions on how to apply.   
 
For information about our organization go to:  https://www.buckhorncommunitycentre.com. 
Here, you’ll find details about the BCC's history, Board & Staff, Strategic Plan, Case for Support, and 
Volunteers. 
 
 
 
Thank you for your interest! 
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